
Waubonsee Community College strongly supports the City’s enforcement of parking restrictions 

downtown to ensure that long-term parkers – including our students -- are directed to appropriate 

locations away from the core of the business district, and that violators are ticketed.  The College will 

cooperate with the City as necessary in the City’s examination of, and potential modifications to, on-

street parking policies and management to achieve appropriate parking turn-over.  As a member of the 

downtown community, Waubonsee Community College has a direct interest in seeing downtown Aurora 

thrive with healthy businesses, vibrant culture, and strong institutions. 

 


